210 W Main Street Warren c°unty

Lebanon, Ohio 45036
(513) 695-3301 ,
fax (513) 695-7714 | DISTRICT )

Dear County Resident:

Thank you for your interest in Stormwater Management. The Warren County Stormwater District’s goal
is to help property owners and Home Owners Associations (HOA) understand their stormwater system
so they can maintain it to prolong its life and to comply with applicable regulations.

The resources that we have included with this letter are the “Managing Stormwater: An Introduction to
Maintaining Stormwater Facilities” manual, our “Understanding Stormwater Drainage Maintenance”
brochure, and inspection checklists. The material is appropriate for you whether you are a resident, HOA
member, or property manager and are being provided to help you understand your stormwater system
and the steps necessary to keep it operating. Any questions on the material can be directed to the
Warren County Stormwater District, Chuck Petty, Assistant Warren County Engineer, at (513) 695-3309
and charles.petty@co.warren.oh.us.

Thank you again for your interest and for being proactive in educating yourself on stormwater drainage
maintenance.

Sincerely,

Neil F. Tunison, P.E., P.S.



